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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 3rd December 2021 

Senior Pupil Awards                                                                                           

Erin          Holly          Isobel                                                             

Congratulations! 

 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Head Teacher Award 

This week’s Head Teacher Award goes to Henry H – well done Henry! 

KS2 Sports Hall Athletics                                                                     

Our Yr 5 children represented the school in the recent Indoor Athletics competition at 

Shelley College and successfully made it through to the finals, which took place this week.  

They came 4th in the final which was an exceptional achievement, especially as they had 

been to their swimming lesson shortly beforehand and were swimming hard for 40 

minutes.  Well done Yr 5s.  
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Applications to School Admissions 

A reminder that all applications for a place at school, whether 

it be for Reception, Middle or Junior School for next 

September must be made online.  

Please don’t miss the deadline of 15th January 2022. 

www.kirklees.gov.uk/addmissions 

 
Theatre Visit – Monday 13th December                                    

We are very much looking forward to seeing Beauty and the 

Beast at the Theatre on 13th December.  Please remember we 

are not expected back at school until around 4:45 – subject 

to traffic.  The children do NOT need any snacks for the 

afternoon as we will provide these.  They can come in non-

uniform / Christmas jumpers if they wish.                                                                                  

Due to concerns relating to Covid we have been asked about 

seating at the Theatre and can advise you that with the 

exception of theatre staff we will have the Circle area to 

ourselves.  We may encounter members of the public and pupils 

or staff from other schools in the toilet areas and whilst 

entering and exiting the building.  We are travelling on coaches 

which will obviously have drivers onboard and will not be able to 

keep the classes separate. 

 Christmas Cards 

Our Post Box will be in the corridor from Wednesday 1st December for 

the children to use to send their Christmas cards to people in school.  As 

the children in Class Penguin & Class Puffin are not currently coming into 

school through the main entrance there will be a tray / box in their 

rooms for their cards. ALL cards for school should be put into the trays 

or post box please – children are encouraged not to hand them out. 

Cards can be brought in until Wednesday 15th December.  No cards 

please after this date as there will be no time to sort and distribute 

them.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

School Christmas Dinner 

Don’t forget that our 

Christmas Dinner this year will 

be on                         

Wednesday 15th December.                                                     

Children are welcome to wear 

their Christmas jumpers or 

come in non-uniform that day. 

   Thank you. 

 

Poppy Appeal                  

We have been advised that the 

sales of poppies etc from our 

school in support of the Poppy 

Appeal raised £246.71. 

 

Snacks                            

Just a reminder that snacks 

for break should be healthy 

and must not contain nuts 

as we are a ‘Nut Free 

School’.  Please don’t send 

too much as there is 

limited time to eat it 

particularly in the 

afternoon.                  

Thank you. 

Christmas  Holidays 

We break up on Friday 17th December 2021 

We re-open to children on Wednesday 5th January 2022 


